Jasper High School
Bulldog Band

March 20, 2006

I would like to thank you for allowing Jasper High School to host small school UIL
Concert & Sightreading Contest. We will try to provide the best atmosphere possible for
the contest.

Please find enclosed a map with directions to our school. Warm up will be in the band
hall, performance on stage, and sightreading will be held in the shell gym. The contest
office will be in the foyer of the auditorium. Restrooms are located in the lobby of the
auditorium. Please instruct your students to stay quiet in the hallways as classes will be
in session.

Concessions will be available from our band booster organization (drinks, nachos, BBQ
sandwich, candy, etc...) but no food may be allowed in the building.

All buses and equipment trucks need to park in the student parking lot behind the
campus.

The following equipment will be available on stage and sightreading:
Bass Drum, Timpani, Bells, and Chimes(on stage only).

If you have any questions, please call or email me.
The band hall number is (409) 382-1311. My home number is (409) 383-1247.
My email address is: rlay@jasperisd.net

Thanks again for allowing us to host contest. Best of luck to you and your students.

Sincerely,

Rusty Lay



